
DoodleMaths Important Message for Parents:
 
1. Update your app to DoodleMaths 6.0 on all devices via your app store - there are new features and a new look and feel. Your child’s data may not appear in the Parent Dashboard or the Teacher Dashboard until you update. As of Thursday 6th September, midday, all App Stores except the Apple App Store have the new version. We anticipate that the Apple App Store will approve the new version within 48 hours. In the meantime, use DoodleMaths on the browser version www.doodlemaths.com/students/ rather than the old app.

2. Once your child has switched to the new version of the app, they should not switch back to the old version, as it will not work.
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3. If you are upgrading to the new version from a very old version of the app, it is possible that you may lose your streak. If this is the case, please drop us a line with your child’s username, school name and what their streak should be - it’s very easy to restore from our end. Email: hello@doodlemaths.co.uk.
